	Today	Next Week
Greeters	Corey & Corinne Guntz (1st service)	John & Sue Rice (1st service)
	Mel & Joy Cassel (2nd service)	Rand Ziegler & Wilson Swartley (2nd)
Nursery	Jina Reinford & Nichele York (1st shift)	Corinne Guntz & Amy Haman (1st shift)
	Rachel Reinford & Eleanor Wallace (2nd)	Mary Moyer & Naomi Hawkins (2nd shift)
Ushers	Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service)	Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service)
	AJ & Hailee Longacre (2 nd service)	AJ & Hailee Longacre (2 nd service)
Closing up	John & Sue Rice - March	John & Sue Rice - March

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics

Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway
K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway

Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway

Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack

Adult class studying the book of Mark - Classroom 2 behind coat rack

Adult class video series "Christian" by Andy Stanley - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway

Men's Class - "Acts of Worship" (from Psalms & Daniel) - Room G-3 in gym

Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs

Last Week's Attendance

First service - 107 Second service - 82

This Week at Finland

Today, **5:30-7:00pm** - Families Following Christ small group in the gym & at Wints **Today** - Boys & Girls Club family bowling. Lunch at 11:15 at church, bus leaves at 12:30pm to arrive at Earl Bowl at 1:00pm.

Tuesday, 9:15-11am - Women's Bible study "One Thousand Gifts" at Betty Drescher's Tuesday, 12-12:30pm - Participate in Finland's "Looking Up" call-in prayer line.

Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so.

Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry Practice

Tuesday, 7:00pm - VBS planning meeting

Tuesday, 7:15pm - Joy's worship team practice

Wednesday, 6:30-8:00am - Free coffee drive-thru at the upper campus

Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Sanctuary will be open for prayer for all to come and go

Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6, 7 and 8

Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Bible study for grades 9 through 12

Thursday, 9am-noon - "Firmly Planted" Home school co op

Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18

Thursday, 7:00pm - Ministry Directors' Meeting

Saturday, 12 noon-4:00pm - "Celebrate Creativity" - a family-friendly community event

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org

Pastor: Kris Wint

Pastor Kris' email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net Kris' office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm

Church office – 215-679-8980

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net

Elders – David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 Arlin Benner 267-640-2728. Shirley Kiefer 610-369-7116

The family that prays together stays together Vol. LVV March 15, 2015 No. 11

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10-8:20 am in the Prayer Room

First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under.

ORDER OF SERVICE

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)
Scripture - (brown Bible 710, blue Bible 1558, blue/green Bible 1956)
Mark 5
Sermon - "The Miracles of Jesus"
Pastor Kris
Sharing Time & Prayer
Marvin Reinford - Elder in Charge
(If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)
Benediction and Blessing
Pastor

All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org

Marvin Reinford covers for Pastor Kris on Fridays (Kris' day off). If you need pastoral care, please call Marvin's cell # 267-372-2979.

White lily's for Easter Sunday: If you would like to order an Easter Lily please sign up on bulletin board by the kitchen. Lilies are from Schantz's green house and have at least 6 blooms on them. Cost is \$7 each & is payable to Rose Longacre. They will be in church for Easter Sunday and you may take them then. Give them as a hostess gift at your Easter dinner or plant outside to enjoy for years to come.

Prayer Requests

Mennonite Mission Network – Praise God for the language-learning progress that MMN's Radical Journey team in Southeast Asia has made. Pray that they will use their increased fluency to share God's love in words as well as deeds.

Thank you for your prayers for Darren Gehman who had a liver transplant on Christmas Eve. He was able to start back to work part time this week.

To Our Guests:

Welcome to our fellowship! We would like to get to know you better. Please tell us about yourself by filling out the form below and placing it in the prayer box at the back of the sanctuary as you leave today.

Name:
Address:
Phone:
E-mail:
I am attending for the first time.
I would like information about your church.
I would like a call from the Pastor.
How can we pray for you?

Announcements



We are looking for 1 or 2 volunteers, young or old (who says you can't teach an old dog new tricks) to run power point some Sunday mornings. If you are computer savvy and would like to share your techie skills in this way, please contact Rachel Kolb.

Wednesday - a "Night of Prayer" to be in the presence of Christ. The sanctuary will be open from 7-9:00pm. All are welcome to come as you can and linger in prayer.

Saturday, **12-4:00pm -** "*Celebrating Creativity*". You won't want to miss this family-friendly event with many community folks participating. Come see various forms of creative art including photography, sculpture, painting, poetry, creative writing, paper art, woodwork, needlework, quilting, pottery, and other unusual crafts. You may be surprised to see what hobbies your Finland and community friends have. See the poster in the Community Room with scheduled performances, beginning with a 45-minute puppet show with large hand-crafted puppets on a 22-foot stage. Children's activities include creative dance instructions, face painting, creative towers, making cards & cupcakes. This is a "come and go as you wish" event. Free soft pretzels and water.

Next Sunday, March 22 - Child dedication here at Finland in the second service.

March 28, 7-11:00am - Fundraiser Pancake Breakfast on a donation basis. We are looking for volunteers of <u>any age</u> to help bus tables (offer coffee, clean up & wipe tables, etc.) during the meal, and will also need volunteers to clean up afterward at 11:00am. If you can help, please sign up on the bulletin board beside the kitchen.

April 3, 7:00pm - Good Friday Service

April 4, 9:00am - Easter egg hunt rain or shine for kids up to grade 5. Wear boots if it is muddy. Registration begins at 8:30. Plan to stay for crafts and snacks after the egg hunt is over. Please note that we need people to take a bag of eggs home, fill with candy & return by March 29th, and volunteers to sign up to donate items or help with activities on the day of the hunt. Eggs and sign-up sheet are in the Community Room. Contact Rachel Kiefer at 267-377-7905 with questions or email rmadrill@hotmail.com.

April 5, 6:15am - Come to an Easter Sunrise Service outdoors, weather permitting. Bring lawn chairs and blankets. Opportunity will be given to share special "God Moments" you've been blessed with this year or new realizations that came to you during this Lenten season. Perhaps you've felt God's presence in a special way as you walked through a difficult situation that could be an encouragement to someone else if you shared it. A continental breakfast will follow. Easter Worship Services will be held at the regular times of 8:30 and 11:00am.

March 15, 2015 insert - Finland Mennonite Church March Mission Project - Missionaries in Senegal and Italy

About the Hanes family in Senegal: Jim & Paula, along with their 2 children, live in Thies. Aaron is a high school Junior at Dakar Academy, a boarding school with 25 countries represented in the student body. He enjoys playing volleyball & video games. Amanda graduated from Dakar Academy and is now back home with Mom and Dad where she has an in-home business of deluxe relaxation massage. She is also taking online courses at the college she plans to attend in the US for Massage Therapy, leaving Senegal in June. Before being separated for a time, the Hanes family has a tradition of taking communion together. Jim & Paula work with Mission Inter Senegal which sends out national missionaries to towns & villages of Interior Senegal who are without any Christian witness. The vast majority of the people are Muslim. MIS has more than 60 full-time national workers in agriculture, community development, evangelism and health. Wolof is a major language in the region, and Jim and Paula have learned to speak it fluently. Jim's proficiency in French has served him well also, as French is the national language of Senegal. Last year Jim and Paula purchased a motorcycle and hired a driver to begin a taxi business as an initiative among the Senegalese pastors to use whatever assets they have to generate income to become more self-supporting. Pray for the Hanes family.

MCC Canner - Thanks to all who signed up to help work with the MCC canner on March 23. This time shot is now filled up, but if you would like to volunteer in another time slot, call the Resource Center at 267-203-8074. Tax-deductible donations can be made out to "MCC Canner Project" and mailed to MCC Material Resource Center, 737 Hagey Center Drive, Unit C, Souderton, PA, 18964.

April 13, 6:30pm - "Life With God" banquet at Christopher Dock High School with music by Gospel Harmony Echoes. Come and enjoy a family-style meal and share in spreading the gospel by radio. Contact Paul Cassel for more details.

An updated list of job openings at Living Branches as of March 6, 2015, is posted on the bulletin board.

Youth ages 16-22 can join *Youth Venture* this summer and serve and learn with Mennonite youth from Lithuania, Ecuador, Japan and France. Apply by April 1 for international locations at MennoniteMission.net/Serve.

The PA Relief Sale Craft Stand needs volunteers to help sell pre-priced craft items April 17 from 3-9pm and April 18 from 8:30am-4pm for 1 or 2 hour shifts. If you can help, please contact Ruth Runion Slear and Janet Patton at 717-272-1708 or cjpatton99@aol.com. If you have items to donate, drop them off anytime at Ephrata MCC Material Resource Center or bring them to the Craft Stand during the sale.

Living Branches needs volunteer worship leaders, song leaders and musicians on all 3 campuses to assist with Sunday morning services. For more information, please contact Lynne Allebach at 215-723-2182 ext. 42289 or lynne.allebach@livingbranches.org.

March 15, 2015 insert - Finland Mennonite Church March Mission Project - Missionaries in Senegal and Italy

About the Hanes family in Senegal: Jim & Paula, along with their 2 children, live in Thies. Aaron is a high school Junior at Dakar Academy, a boarding school with 25 countries represented in the student body. He enjoys playing volleyball & video games. Amanda graduated from Dakar Academy and is now back home with Mom and Dad where she has an in-home business of deluxe relaxation massage. She is also taking online courses at the college she plans to attend in the US for Massage Therapy, leaving Senegal in June. Before being separated for a time, the Hanes family has a tradition of taking communion together. Jim & Paula work with Mission Inter Senegal which sends out national missionaries to towns & villages of Interior Senegal who are without any Christian witness. The vast majority of the people are Muslim. MIS has more than 60 full-time national workers in agriculture, community development, evangelism and health. Wolof is a major language in the region, and Jim and Paula have learned to speak it fluently. Jim's proficiency in French has served him well also, as French is the national language of Senegal. Last year Jim and Paula purchased a motorcycle and hired a driver to begin a taxi business as an initiative among the Senegalese pastors to use whatever assets they have to generate income to become more self-supporting. Pray for the Hanes family.

MCC Canner - Thanks to all who signed up to help work with the MCC canner on March 23. This time shot is now filled up, but if you would like to volunteer in another time slot, call the Resource Center at 267-203-8074. Tax-deductible donations can be made out to "MCC Canner Project" and mailed to MCC Material Resource Center, 737 Hagey Center Drive, Unit C, Souderton, PA, 18964.

April 13, 6:30pm - "Life With God" banquet at Christopher Dock High School with music by Gospel Harmony Echoes. Come and enjoy a family-style meal and share in spreading the gospel by radio. Contact Paul Cassel for more details.

An updated list of job openings at Living Branches as of March 6, 2015, is posted on the bulletin board.

Youth ages 16-22 can join *Youth Venture* this summer and serve and learn with Mennonite youth from Lithuania, Ecuador, Japan and France. Apply by April 1 for international locations at MennoniteMission.net/Serve.

The PA Relief Sale Craft Stand needs volunteers to help sell pre-priced craft items April 17 from 3-9pm and April 18 from 8:30am-4pm for 1 or 2 hour shifts. If you can help, please contact Ruth Runion Slear and Janet Patton at 717-272-1708 or cjpatton99@aol.com. If you have items to donate, drop them off anytime at Ephrata MCC Material Resource Center or bring them to the Craft Stand during the sale.

Living Branches needs volunteer worship leaders, song leaders and musicians on all 3 campuses to assist with Sunday morning services. For more information, please contact Lynne Allebach at 215-723-2182 ext. 42289 or lynne.allebach@livingbranches.org.